
 

29th April 2022  

Things to note: 

I hope you have all had a lovely Easter holiday. I can’t believe that we are now into term 
5! This year seems to be flying. With that in mind, our SATS are approaching quickly and 

we are practising a variation of problem-solving questions in class. I shall be sending 
home more of these types of questions for your child’s homework.  

The children are practising reading time on analogue clocks. Can you please practise with 
your child at home as well to reinforce the learning? I will set some time learning on 

Mathletics to support their learning further.  

This week: 

In English, we have been learning about possessive apostrophes. The children have been applying 
these apostrophes to their writing. It is very tricky to remember when to use them but we are 

certainly building this skill.   

In Maths, not only have we be learning how to read time but we have also started to look at 
fractions. The children have been investigating equal parts and how something can be broken into 

groups or parts. We have also been looking at problem solving in different ways. It is so 
wonderful to see how much the children have come on with the different areas of Maths. We shall 

keep ploughing on with this.  

This week, the children have had their Wow day. During this day, the children learnt different 
circus skills and they created their own magic tricks. It was a brilliant day and everyone seemed to 

have great fun! 

     


